
I'd like to thank President Brian Barkdoll, and in particular, Dr. Adam Wellstead for their work to move 
this survey to a more professional approach (I believe this is the 11th annual survey).  Dr. Wellstead 
and others on the committee spent a great deal of time formulating the survey (including students in a 
class), and on the statistical analysis of the data.  The approach the Senate has taken this year moves 
far beyond the simple averages and extraction of comments that has been done in the past. I think that 
increasing the rigor of the survey serves Michigan Tech well now, and will only improve as questions 
are refined, and more data is gathered in the future years.  I believe the results speak for themselves, 
and we may ask for additional refinement on a few topics of special interest.  Thank you all who took 
time to fill out the survey. 


